
January 23, 2010 

We Were Able to Find 10,000 More Pounds of Rice!!!  

 

  

Unloading 10,000 Pounds of Rice to Distribute to the People in Our Villages 

  

Framework for Temporary Housing Structures 

This morning our Haitian workers were able to find another 10,000 pounds of rice to distribute plus spaghetti to 

villages in our area near Leogane. The US Marines are also distributing meal replacement drinks and continue to 

bring injured people to be treated at our Neply Clinic. 

Pastor Antoine located lumber, some tools and heavy plastic so today our men are all busy working on building 

temporary shelters for the people. Each shelter will have a wood frame, plastic roof and cloth walls and will house 

20 -30 people in each.  

Every day they start with a 4:00 am prayer service and everyone seems to be working together in unity to help 

each other survive each new day! At 6:00pm each evening another prayer meeting is held until about 8:00 and then 

everyone goes to bed for the night. 

We continue to see people dedicate their lives to Christ!! Without your financial support, we would not be able to 

offer hope to these people!!  

With sincere thanks, 

Joy Jones 

Executive Program Coordinator 


